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IRS guidance on electric drive incentives will provide clarity 

for the stakeholders throughout the value chain  

WASHINGTON – Following the IRS release of guidance on Section 30D and 25E incentives, 

Electric Drive Transportation Association (EDTA) President Genevieve Cullen said, “The Electric 

Drive Transportation Association (EDTA) shares the Administration’s vision for an electrified fleet, 

and our members are working to expand manufacturing capacity and strengthen the supply 

chains essential to meeting the nation’s climate, energy and economic security goals.”  

Cullen continued, “We appreciate the Administration’s efforts to accelerate the transition to e-

mobility, including the guidance released today, which will provide clarity for the stakeholders 

throughout the electric drive value chain who are innovating and investing in an electrified future. 

The incentives in the IRA, including the 30D and 25E vehicle credits, are essential to building US 

leadership and expanding consumers’ access to electric transportation. Today’s guidance is an 

important step forward in achieving those aims.”  
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About EDTA: The Electric Drive Transportation Association (EDTA) is the trade association representing battery, 

hybrid, plug-in hybrid and fuel cell electric drive technologies and infrastructure. EDTA conducts public policy 

advocacy, education, industry networking, and international conferences. EDTA's membership includes vehicle and 

equipment manufacturers, energy companies, technology developers, component suppliers, government agencies 

and others. For more information about EDTA and its members, visit ElectricDrive.org. 
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